
  

 

 

 

To:  Medicare IPAs  

From: IEHP – Delegation Oversight    

Date:           July 19, 2024 

Subject: REMINDER: DOFR Out-of-Network Referral and Authorization Requirements 

 

Please Take Note: 

As outlined in the Division of Financial Responsibility (DOFR), IEHP is at risk for all out-of-area authorizations 

for emergent and urgently needed services and must initiate and approve all applicable authorizations.  

We will begin enforcing this requirement, immediately.   

All claims incurred by IEHP, that we have not authorized, will be deducted from the IPA capitation payment. 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Juan Ortega, Director of Delegation Oversight, at 

Ortega-j2@iehp.org. 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > 

Notices 
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